
MARCUS G. LANG 
Attorney at Law 
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EMAIL: MarcusLang2000@gmail.com 

Jeff Killip, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE Lacey, WA 98503  

RE: Docket UE-231031 Puget Sound Energy’s Electric Tariff Revision 

2-8-23

Dear Mr. Killip, 

I am greatly concerned that a reduction of the compensation rate for new net 
meter solar systems will adversely effect the implementation of solar power for 
residential use and thereby contribute to the production and accumulation of harmful 
greenhouse gases.  I support PSE’s verbal commitment to maintaining the current rate.  I 
am supporting PSE’s request to the WUTC for approval to maintain the current solar 
compensation rate until December 31, 2025.  

Sincerely, 

_______________________________ 
Marcus Lang 
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